
1

From: Bonnier, David 
Sent: Monday, 22 January 2024 11:07 AM
To: Moira Deeming
Subject: RE: Screenshot 2023-12-21 at 5.30.57 pm

OFFICIAL: Sensitive 

Hi Moira, 

Apologies for the delay as I’ve unexpectedly been in hospital with my 2 year old since Wednesday. 

What might clarify things for me to focus on then- are you able to reply with a summary of which accounts and 
which correspondences/communications you’re wishing to pursue? Obviously this Rosie account is one we’ll 
continue to look into (checks are still pending results), but if you can just specify which other accounts and which of 
their messages your saying are the worst, it will help me greatly.  

Kind Regards, 
David BONNIER | Detective Senior Constable  
Melton Crime Investigation Unit 
North West Metro Region | Victoria Police 

email:  | phone:  | fax:  
address: 243 Station Road, Melton, Victoria 3337   

OFFICIAL: Sensitive 

From: Moira Deeming <Moira.Deeming@parliament.vic.gov.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 17 January 2024 3:46 PM 
To: Bonnier, David  
Subject: FW: Screenshot 2023-12-21 at 5.30.57 pm  

Hi David,  
I’d to pursue a few of the worst to the fullest degree. Just two or three. This is one of the people. 

Kind Regards, 

Moira Deeming MP 
State Member for the Western Metropolitan Region 
Sunbury | Niddrie | Tarneit | Werribee | Williamstown | Point Cook | Sydenham | Kororoit | Footscray | Laverton |St 
Albans        
Suite 1 & 2, Level 2, 13-15 Lake Street, Caroline Springs VIC 3023 
Phone  (03) 8363 0288 
Email  moira.deeming@parliament.vic.gov.au  

Support Moira & subscribe at www.moiradeemingmp.com 
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This message and its aƩachments may contain legally privileged or confidenƟal informaƟon. It is intended solely for the named 
addressee. If you are not the addressee indicated in this message or responsible for delivery of the message to the addressee, 
you may not copy or deliver this message or its aƩachments to anyone. Rather, you should permanently delete this message 
and its aƩachments and kindly noƟfy the sender by reply e-mail. 
 
 

From: Moira Deeming   
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2023 5:31 PM 
To: Patrick George ; Moira Deeming <Moira.Deeming@parliament.vic.gov.au> 
Subject: Screenshot 2023-12-21 at 5.30.57 pm 
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Sent from my iPhone 
==============================  
EMAIL DISCLAIMER  
This email and any attachments are the property of Victoria Police and should not be disclosed. They 
may also be subject to copyright.  
If you are not an intended recipient of this email please immediately contact us by replying to this 
email and then delete this email. You must not read, use,copy, retain, forward or disclose this email 
or any attachment.  
We do not accept any liability arising from or in connection with unauthorised use or disclosure of the 
information contained in this email or any attachment.  
We make reasonable efforts to protect against computer viruses but we do not accept liability for any 
liability, loss or damage caused by any computer virus contained in this email.  
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